
News story: Grenfell Tower fire
response: what charitable grants are
available

Information about charitable grants for individuals and families affected by
the Grenfell Tower fire.

A considerable amount of funds have been donated to help people that have
been affected by the Grenfell Tower fire. Information can be found here about
the initial Grenfell charitable financial support (PDF, 418KB, 1 page) that
is available for those affected, along with how it can be accessed.

This information forms the basis of the initial distributions that have been
made, however significant funds remain. Charities are now trying to work with
the survivors and those affected to discuss how the rest of the funds should
be distributed to meet the short, medium and long term needs of those
affected by this awful tragedy.

We have also published transparency information about the total funds that
have been raised and how much has been spent so far. This information will be
updated on a weekly basis.
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